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Arts Integration
In fourth grade, students have been studying heritage. Last week, they
learned about Chinese New Year and created their own lucky dragons.

Week at a Glance
9/20/23 - 9/27/23

Wednesday, September 20- B Day

Thursday, September 21 -C Day
Girls on the Run Practice 3:00-4:15pm

Friday, September 22 - No Letter
House Meeting- Wear your house shirt or house colors

12:30pm Dismissal for Students/ Teacher Professional Development

Monday, September 25- D Day

Tuesday, September 26 - E Day



Girls on the Run Practice 3:00-4:15pm

Wednesday, September 27 - A Day

Looking Ahead

Dear Baden Academy Charter School Parents and
Guardians,

I hope this message finds you well and that you and
your children are having a great school year! We want
to kindly remind everyone about our school's dress code
rules to ensure a positive and productive learning
environment for all students.

Our dress code policy is designed to promote a sense of
belonging, reduce distractions, and maintain a focus on
learning. By adhering to these guidelines, we can create
a respectful and inclusive atmosphere where all
students can thrive.

Here's a quick recap of the key points in our dress code
policy:

● Requires that shorts and skirts reach the tip of the
middle finger when the hands
are fully extended down to the side
● Use common sense when choosing clothing for
extreme temperatures and
weather
●Requires the wearing of shoes.
●Prohibits apparel that may constitute a threat to the
health, safety or welfare of
others.
●See-through material must be worn with a garment
underneath.
●Prohibits crop tops, mesh clothing, and bare midriff
attire.
●Prohibits the wearing of hats, and sunglasses in the
building.
●Prohibits the display of slogans or advertising of
alcohol, tobacco products, or
drug paraphernalia, or are sexual in nature.
●Requires that pants and shorts be worn at the waist.

*Baden Academy has the right to question students’

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HWBJYRa9XbMmmaJKl7OHNpw_a3IA_inI2T6HEnK1k1Q/edit?usp=sharing


dress and take necessary action
if an item is not safe or specifically covered in the dress
code.

Thank you for your continued support!

Mrs. Houston and Mrs. Page

Morning Drop Off
We need your help! After you have walked your
student to the door in the morning, we ask that you
depart the parking lot in a timely manner. This will
help our staff members that begin at 9:00am to find
a place to park.
Thank you for your cooperation!

Book Fair Family Shopping Night

Join us on Sunday, October 1st from 3-5pm for
family shopping night. Be the first to purchase
books from the Scholastic Book fair and help earn
money for our school!
Stop by our "book bakery" and sample different
book genres and make a craft. Find out what genre
is your favorite and grab a sweet treat for home!
RSVP by Friday, September 29th to
susan.creese@badenacademy.org.



Scholastic Book Fair October 2nd- October 6th during school hours. Check with
your teachers to find out when your homeroom shops!

School Swag Store is Now Open!

Shop Here!

https://www.bonfire.com/store/bacs-clothing-and-accessories/
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